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CHCS Students are encouraged to make reading a priority during the
summer months. All students are asked to read at least two books from the
summer reading list for the grade level entering in the fall or any grade level

above that. Students who have read at least two books and have
successfully passed the AR tests for these books, will celebrate with a

summer reading AR party during the first few weeks of school. Top readers
from each class will be recognized with a special gift. Students must turnin
reading logs by Friday, August 25. Students are welcome to visit the CHCS
library on Wednesdays during the summer. This is a great opportunity to get

a jumpstart on AR points for the new school year. If you do not have an AR
account please email Ms. Black at gblack@chcslongview.com. You may also

take AR tests on Wednesdays during Summer library hours.
Thank you for cultivating a love for reading with our students!

Mrs. Courtney Skelton: cskelton@chcslongview.com

903-663-4151
Summer Library Hours: Wednesdays 9-2




